Al and Helga Bonikowsky Missionaries to Spain

February 26, 2007

Dear Friends,

This is a very brief update to inform you that due to increasing problems with my right hip I am scheduled to have a hip replacement in South Carolina on March 19th. We leave Spain on Feb. 27th and return on April 25th. We would appreciate your prayers for a reasonably quick recovery. There remains so much to do, both at the farmhouse and in the local church.

I have arranged for different Spanish and missionary preachers to do the preaching at the church while I am gone. This Sunday, Feb. 25th, we will be baptizing Zoe, young daughter of a Spanish father and a French mother who are members of our church. At the same time we will be baptizing Jose Antonio, a young man who comes to us from Peru. We are expecting quite a few visitors and as always it will be a joy to give a clear presentation of the Gospel.

If you need to reach us we will be staying with our son Mark at 128 Manchester Drive, Mauldin, S. Carolina 29662. The phone number there is 864-967-9473. We are scheduled inmediately for varios tests previous to the operation. The doctor is a Christan and well recommended in the Greenville, S.C. area. Thank you again so much for all your encouragement in this ministry.

God bless,

Al & Helga Bonikowsky

Sending Church – Heritage Baptist Church, Box 869, Grayson, GA 30017-0869 Pastor R.C. King Telephone: 770 5540454

Missión - World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086